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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

The Regular Meeting of the Architectural Review
Committee of the City of Arroyo Grande scheduled for
Monday, January 17, 2022 at 2:30 p.m. has been cancelled.

Z: L

/s/ Brian Pedrotti
Community Development Director

Posted on January 13, 2022
- City Hall, 300 E. Branch Street, Arroyo Grande
- City Website



